SECRETARIAT GENERAL

DIRECTORATE GENERAL OF DEMOCRACY AND POLITICAL AFFAIRS

The Director General PLEASE QUOTE:



Strasbourg, 6 July 2011

Dear Ambassador, Dun Weudelin,

The 6th Summer University for Democracy, which was held this year in Strasbourg from 27 to 29 June, was a great success for the 500 participants and speakers. This was a unique occasion to meet and exchange views on "Ethics and Politics" between the participants and experts and personalities from across Europe, Africa, Asia and North America.

I should like to express my gratitude for your personal contribution which was highly appreciated and I hope we shall have other occasions to continue our co-operation within the framework of the network of Schools of Political Studies.

I am pleased to send you a copy of the Final Declaration which was adopted at the end of the Summer University.

Yours sincerely,

Jean Louis Laurens

Mr Wendelin Ettmayer Ambassador, Author on International Affairs Radetzkystrasse 11/19 1030 Vienna Austria